
Application for Water Service 
 

• Owners/Contractors must fill out and complete an application for water 
service. 

 
• York Water District will complete an estimate to identify associated 

cost. 
 

• Excavation is not included in the estimate. 
 

• Once the estimate is paid the contractor who was hired by the 
owner will contact the General Foreman Webster Ropke or 
Foreman Larry Graham to schedule the water service work. 

 
• All service taps, meter pits, water meter installations and any 

other water utility work will be scheduled after April 1st on a 
first come first serve basis. The District will not do any water 
utility installations after November 15th. No exceptions. 

 
• The York Water District must receive full payment prior 

to scheduling the proposed utility work. 
 

• If the proposed work is not scheduled and completed within 45 
calendar days of the York Water District receiving full 
payment, the payment will be returned and a new application 
and a new estimate will need to be completed. 

 
Seasonal Conversion Permit 
 

• If the property requires a Town of York Seasonal Conversion 
permit, the water meter will not be installed until the owner 
shows proof of the Town’s approval. 

 

 
 
               Trustees 
Richard E. Boston, President 
Richard Leigh, Treasurer 
Karen Arsenault, Clerk 
Stephen C. Rendall Jr., Trustee 
Russ Peterson, Trustee 
 

 
           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
                Administration 
Donald D. Neumann Jr., Superintendent 
Gary E. Stevens, Asst. Superintendent 
Ryan Lynch, Treatment Plant Manager 
Patrick M. Desrosiers, Financial Manager 
 

86 Woodbridge Road 
York, Maine 03909 

Telephone: (207) 363-2265 
Fax: (207) 363-7338 

www.yorkwaterdistrict.org 
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